
Memorial  site  for  Queen
Elizabeth  will  be  in  St
James’ Park

The site for the new national Queen
Elizabeth  II  Memorial  has  been
announced  as  St  James’s  Park,
London  and  others  will  follow
elsewhere in the UK.
The memorial site will include the area of St James’s Park
adjacent to The Mall at Marlborough Gate, and land surrounding
the pathway down to the lake, including the Blue Bridge.

The site was chosen because of its close proximity to the
ceremonial  route  of  The  Mall,  its  historical  and
constitutional significance and personal connection to Queen
Elizabeth. It is close to Buckingham Palace – the Monarch’s
official  residence  –  the  Commonwealth  headquarters,  and
statues of her parents King George VI and Queen Elizabeth The
Queen Mother.

In recognition of the impact Her late Majesty had across the
UK, the UK Government will also make available funding for
memorial projects in Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland.
Further details on how this will be taken forward will be
available in due course.
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